

8800 Eastlake Drive, Burnaby, BC V3J 7X5 Tel:604-296-6870 Fax: 604-296-6873 W: mountain.burnabyschools.ca Excellence

Date: Tuesday Sep 13th ,2022



We acknowledge and thank the Coast Salish Nations of Musqueam, Tsleil-Waututh and Squamish on whose traditional territories we teach, learn and live.

Student Bulletin

Student First Aid:	
	SEPTEMBER
Oct 14 th Ms. Reily	MATH CONTESTS: Any students interested in writing math contests this year, please let Ms. Reily know so you can be added to the Team. On the Team you'll find contest resources and sign-up information. To join, see Ms. Reily in person (room 307) or let her know by email (Jennifer.Reily@burnabyschools.ca). Our first contest will be the COMC on October 27, followed by the AMC 10 and AMC 12 on November 16.
Sep 13 th Ms. Pattenaude	DANCE COMPANY 2022-2023 AUDITION TUESDAY SEPTEMBER 13 TH 3:15-4:45PM For students who are new to BMSS OR who have already been approved to attend this audition due to extenuating circumstances in June. QUESTIONS? See Mrs. Pattenaude asap or send her an email: ashley.pattenaude@burnabyschools.ca
Sep 16 Mr.Davis	Flag Football Intramurals BMSS intramurals is starting this year with Flag Football! First game is September 26. There will be Jr. and Sr. divisions. Sign-up sheets are on the PE office door. Get a group together and make a team! Any questions? See Mr. Davis in the PE office ASAP.
Sep 16 Mr. Richardson	Fall teams sign up is live Follow this link to sign up for all sports teams happening this fall. https://forms.office.com/r/3w7013imbn You can also find the sign up through the link in our Instagram bio @bmssathletics or through the school website under the athletics department.
Sep 20 Ms. Belyea	All grade 12s are now members of the Scholarship Team! Ms. Belyea will be having a Scholarship Information Meeting for all interested grade 12s, on Teams at 4:30pm on Tuesday, Sept 20. If you are not able to make the meeting, it will be recorded and posted here so you can watch it later. There is lots of money available, so join me to find out how to apply for it. In addition to this meeting, the parent advisory committee (PAC) has organized a virtual guest speaker to come and give you pointers on applying for scholarships. That speaker will be on Thursday, September 15 at 6:30pm. More details and the zoom link can be found on the Scholarship Team. Please check out the Teams page and see Ms. Belyea in room 304 or email
	tammy.belyea@burnabyschools.ca if you have any questions.

Goal 1: To foster an educated, responsible and reflective community of Digitally Literate Citizens.

Goal 2: To increase student awareness, understanding and practice of healthy living.